
 

 

 

 

 

Information sessions are being held for Koorie parents and care givers to provide an 

opportunity to share information about Greater Shepparton College (interim name).  

Information about the new secondary school, and Koorie student transitions, engagement and 

support will be provided. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions.  

Koorie Engagement Support Officers (KESOs) will be in attendance for the 1st hour, and then 

school leadership staff will be there for the 2nd hour of each session. 

There is no cost to attend and light refreshments will be provided. There will be a choice of two 

separate sessions to attend. 

Date:  Thursday 7 November 2019 

Time:  Session 1 = 10.00am – 12.00pm 
  Session 2 = 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Venue:  Rumbalara Elders Facility, 95 Ford Road, Shepparton 

Cost:  Nil 

For further information:    Contact Brett West, Mobile: 0477 726 801 

If you would like to attend please come along, there is no need to register.   

There will be a free bus service provided for Koorie parents and carers to attend sessions, as per 

the following timetable. 

Morning Run Evening Run 

9.15am – Mooroopna Secondary College 5.15pm – Mooroopna Secondary College 

9.25am – McGuire College 5.25pm – McGuire College 

9.35am - Queens Gardens 5.35pm – Gowrie St Primary School 

9.45am – Gowrie St Primary School 5.40pm – Wanganui Park Secondary College 

9.55am – Wanganui Park Secondary College 5.50pm – Rumbalara Aged Care Facility 

10.00am – Rumbalara Aged Care Facility  

Pick up from Rumbalara Aged Care will be at 12 pm and 
back track the run 

Pick up from Rumbalara Aged Care will be at 8pm and 
back track the run 
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